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A Month of Thankfulness 
Reconciliation Ministries could not be where it is without the support given by so

many. We’d like to express our gratitude to all who have given time, talents,
resources, and finances to our program.

great is thy faithfulness

Thank YOU

From RM board members to individuals volunteering
to paint or clean and to people who have provided
mountain homes or campers to provide opportunities
of retreat and rejuvenation for RM staff and students,
we want to say, “THANK YOU!” Your sacrifice and
generosity has been greatly appreciated as you have
poured into the lives of those in the RM program. RM is
eternally grateful for each and every individual that
makes continual sacrifices to advance God’s Kingdom
through Reconciliation Ministries. Thank you for
praying for RM and thank you for giving generously of
your time, talents, and resources. You make the
ministry of RM possible!

Thanks, COMMUNITY

Because of RM’s partnership with Columbia First Church
of the Nazarene, RM has been able to provide free
Wednesday evening meals to the local community. This
has been a wonderful way to give back to others and
meet a very tangible need in our community. These
meals have not only given us the opportunity to meet a
physical need, but also a spiritual one. There have been
many opportunities to share the Gospel with individuals
and we look forward to more conversations in the future.
These meals are provided at no cost every Wednesday
from 5-6pm, and all are welcome to attend!
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Thanks, CHURCHES

It has been a privilege for RM to partner with churches in SC
and beyond. We’ve had opportunities to travel to various
churches to share stories of God’s transforming work in the lives
of RM students. We are so grateful to the pastors and
congregations who have invited RM to share and minister with
them and to churches who have supported RM with office and
learning space as well as financial donations. We are also
thankful for churches that donate in-kind items from church
buses to clothing, appliances, and countless other items.

Thanks, BUSINESSES

We are so appreciative of the generosity from area businesses.
With their help,  many RM needs have been met and major
projects have been accomplished. From area restaurants donating
food to contracting companies giving generously of supplies to
furniture stores giving RM numerous furniture items. Celtic Works,
Stier Supply, Chapin Furniture, B&B Electrical, and Gentle
Dentistry are a few of the many businesses who have given
generously towards the mission of RM.

Thanks, CIU

Columbia International University is an area university that has
seen the value of supporting RM students in a variety of ways.
We are thankful for all of the support and encouragement that
is given to the program. RM also has the privilege of working
with two CIU student interns, Nadia Thornton, a psychology
major who is a missionary kid from the Ukraine, and Richard
Bell, Sr., who is a Bible major with a psychology minor working
with our RM men. He has plans to attend graduate school at
USC to obtain his master’s in social work. We are excited about
this wonderful partnership and how it will impact the lives of
RM students.


